
 
 
Tender Notice – Appraising Irish Aid’s support to the Tigray Regional Bureau of Health 2013-2018 
 
The Embassy of Ireland seeks service from a consultancy company or individual to conduct an ‘End line 
Evaluation for a Health System Strengthening Project in Tigray Region’. From 2013 Irish Aid provided funding 
to the Tigray Regional Health Bureau to improve the health system of the region. Maternal and child health 
related infrastructure was constructed and renovated with matching regional government and community 
contributions.  
 
Irish Aid requires consultants with a public health background, preferably at Masters/PhD level along with 
civil engineering expertise, experience in conducting similar end-line evaluation studies and with sound 
knowledge of Primary Health Care in Ethiopia and Tigray region. They will work closely with Irish Aid Health 
and Nutrition Programme Team.  
 
The contract will be with the Embassy of Ireland in Ethiopia.  
 
Tender document:  
Interested and eligible bidders are invited to access the Terms of Reference (ToR) from our website. This is a 
re-advertisement – previous applicants can reapply. 
 
Application Procedure:  
Offers (both technical and financial statements) must be hand delivered in sealed envelope to the Embassy 
of Ireland or send through the Embassy e- mail address Addis Ababa Embassy on or before 10th December 
2018, 16:00.  
 
Late offers will not be considered. 
 
Embassy of Ireland, Kazanches, P.O. Box 9585, Tel 011 5180 500, Addis Ababa, Ethiopia.  
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